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16th May 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Coronavirus Update 42 
 
 
Tomorrow, the 17th May, is a significant point on what has come to be called the National Road 
Map. So far as secondary schools are concerned, there is only one important change. Our students 
will no longer be expected to wear face coverings within the school. (Please note that they will still 
be required if you have need to visit the school.) 
 
In other respects, the range of adjustments and precautions remains very much the same so far as 
our students are concerned. In particular, they should: 
 

- continue to use face coverings on school transport, 
- continue the routine use of lateral flow tests at home, 
- continue to wash their hands frequently and to practise social distancing, 
- avoid bringing unnecessary items into school. 

 
Here on the school site we shall continue the range of measures that have now become familiar. I 
am hoping, as I recently reported to you, that we shall be able to ease some of these later next 
month, but I shall be writing to you again about that much nearer to the time. 
 
Meanwhile, stay safe. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Natalie Waters 
 
 


